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Department for Education Guidance (COVID 19) 

Following our previous email regarding the procedure for notifying school of a positive case, 

please also see the link below which gives the latest guidance for parents and carers: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-

early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 

 

 

1. Sophie (Y3) 

2. Eva (Y5) 

3. Nevaeh (Y4) 

4. Joe (Y2) 

5. Luke (Y2) 

6. Maisie (Y3) 

7. Esta (Y3) 

8. Jake (Y3) 

9. Peter (Y3) 

10. Illah (Y2) 

 
We raised £208 through our 

Christmas Raffle.  The raffle 

was drawn on Wednesday 

and winners have been 

notified.  Thank you to 

Greencore and Bruff club for 

donating raffle prizes.  

 

Congratulations! 

Well done to Bobbie-Jean in Year 3 on being our first 

Hemingbrough Honours Graduate.  Bobbie-Jean has 

studied hard all term to learn facts about Science, which 

included learning about the telescope, Charles Darwin, the 

Enigma machine and gravity.  This is a tremendous 

achievement and we are extremely proud of her.  We held 

a graduation ceremony for her on Wednesday where she 

received her certificate, and her graduation photo is now 

taking pride of place on our Hemingbrough Honours Board.  
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A Big Thank You 

Thank you for all your donations on Christmas Jumper day, we raised £230 for school fund.  

Many thanks also go to all at Londis who raised £63 for school from their generous customers.   

On behalf of all of us at school we would like to thank you so much for your incredible 

generosity regarding our fund-raising efforts this term.  We know that this has been a difficult 

year for many people and we are quite literally ‘blown away’ by your support for our school.  

We will be using funds raised to help towards replacing our school laptops which, like myself, 

are rather past their prime! 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year and hope to see 

you all safe and well when school reopens to children on Tuesday 5th January.   

 

Video link – 

Hemingbrough CP 

Christmas Performances 

Please see our video 

Christmas Performances 

on the following link: 

https://youtu.be/DSFd4LW

JYGg 

Cashless Tuckshop starts again on Friday 8th Jan until Friday 26th March.  If you would like 

your child(ren) to be able to purchase a snack on Friday mornings next term, please 

complete the parentmail form and make a payment of £5.50 on Parentpay (11 weeks at 

50p per week).  Teachers will have a register of which children are having snacks.  We are 

unable to accept cash for this – please contact us if you have difficulties paying via 

parentpay. 

https://youtu.be/DSFd4LWJYGg
https://youtu.be/DSFd4LWJYGg
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See photos on the next page of the children still working hard on the last day of school! 

    

  

 

 



 

 


